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179-16

From: David A. Olson

Sent: Thursday, January 12, 2017 8:46 AM
To: citycouncil

Cc: Nadia Khan

Subject: FW: Land Use Committee

From:

Sent: Wednesday, January 11, 2017 8:35 PM

To: David A. Olson

Cc: Wolk Linda

Subject: Land Use Committee

Dear City Clerk, David Olson,

Please send this letter on to each Newton City Councilor:

Dear Councilor,

| write again to urge you to vote No on the Orr petition.

| urge you to vote NO because | and many, many other Newtonville residents are very concerned about this continuing
trend here in our part of the city, for contractors to buy property and want to change the existing zoning to make bigger
buildings, creating more density in our village. It is not necessary, and will only continue to get more expensive to live in
Newtonville, overcrowd schools and add significantly more traffic as Newtonville does not yet offer reasonably available
public transportation for those who need to travel to other cities, especially Boston.

Please vote NO to the petition to change the zoning.

Yours truly,

Linda M Wolk
Member,
NBN, Neighbors for a Better Newtonville
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